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August 26, 2022 
 
 
Ms. Wajeeha Siddiqui, Project Manager 
Impact Assessment Agency of Canada 
Suite 1145, 9700 Jasper Avenue 
Edmonton, AB R3C 0V8 
Via email:  
 
 
Dear Ms. Siddiqui,   
 
On behalf of the Association of Manitoba Municipalities (AMM), I am writing to bring your 
attention to an issue raised by the Town of Lynn Lake regarding the current application of Alamos 
Gold Inc. to commence mining operations in the municipality. 
 
The AMM understands that Alamos Gold Inc. acquired the Lynn Lake gold project in 2016 and 
submitted an Environmental Impact Study in May 2020. As this project has significant economic 
development and growth implications for the Town of Lynn Lake, I kindly request that you 
expedite the review of the project application as soon as possible. There is tremendous economic 
potential in northern Manitoba, and projects such as this one will help kickstart economic and 
population growth in the region. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this important matter.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Kam Blight 
President 
 
cc:  Mayor Jim Shortt, Town of Lynn Lake 
 CAO Bernardo Pasco, Town of Lynn Lake 

Hon. Greg Nesbitt, Minister of Natural Resources and Northern Development 
Hon. Eileen Clarke, Minister of Municipal Relations 
Michael Swistun, Secretary of the Manitoba Economic Development Board 
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